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Fairdale, KY 40118

Public Service Commission

Chairman David L Armstrong

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

April 3, 2015 received
APR 06 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Dear Commissioner Armstrong:

Our Homeowners Association have been contacted by our members to voice their

objection to the rate increase proposed by L.G. & E.. The rate increase will put an unjustifiable

burden on all our residents. The homes in our community were sold for $10,000.00 when new.

The original homeowners are all past 65 years-old living on a fixed social security income that

will not support the high rate requested by L.G. & E..

We have many families struggling to make ends meet, and trying to avoid many real

estate refinancing so-called deals that have caused so many to lose their homes. The rate by

L.G. & E. will be a huge burden for them. Our community has been suffering from homes being

foreclosed on in the last few years, we have 7 homes empty due to foeclosures (a high amount

for the 323 homes in our Association).

Since the current owners have bought L.G. & E. their have been many rate increases

that have been granted because the federal government required them. The current increase is

not required for L.G. & E. to survive. Of course, since the rate increase is tied to safety

requirements for both electric and natural gas improvements, it will be hard to deny the all of

the rate increase. Still we, and our 323 homeowners are opposed to the L.G. & E. high rate

increase requested. Hopefully, our voice will help in your decision.

Sincerely,

Cc

David Marlow

President

502-797-3808


